
Class 5 Newsletter 

Autumn Term – 15/11/19 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been ordering and comparing fractions including positioning 
them on a number line, finding equivalent fractions and simplifying fractions.  The 
children have found this topic challenging but have worked hard!   
Please continue to encourage the children to access their TIMES TABLE 
ROCKSTARS ACCOUNTS at home.   
 
English 
This week we have written persuasive letters to Mrs Seagrave outlining why we 
would like to be considered to go to ‘The Compassion Experience’ in Blackburn next 
week.  Three lucky children will be able to attend this unique journey, which 
explores the lives of children in poverty. Additionally, this week we have started a 
new class novel: War of the Worlds by H. G. Wells.  
 
Across The Curriculum 
In History we have been looking at which countries were involved in World War One 
and we have researched the main events during the war.  We have covered online 
safety and Cyber bullying as part of anti-bullying week. In D.T. we have begun 
making the carriages for our Polar Express extravaganza!   

Next Week... 
 

English 
We will be continuing with 
our Class Novel; we will be 
exploring the author’s use 
of language and writing a 
continuation of the story 
based on our predictions.  
Maths 
We will be continuing with 
our work on fractions - 
looking at percentages and 
decimals and how they link 
together.  
 
Times Table Rock star 
Club (Tues 12th Nov) – 
Class 3 

Miss Morris   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm - 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom to look at your child’s 

work and ask any questions you may have about progress or discuss any concerns 
 Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening (3:30 -5pm and 6-7pm).  Appointment sheets are available 

in the Entrance Hall. I look forward to meeting with you to discuss your child’s progress and wellbeing.  
 Monday 25th November – PTA Cinema Night (please see separate letter for details) 
 Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Production @ 6pm 
 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 
 Friday 20th December – Break up for Christmas Holidays @ 2pm 

Don’t Forget 
 The children now have their new homework project: Christmas around the World.  This is due back into 

school on Monday 9th December.    
Thank-yous! 

 Thank you so much to everyone who attended our Remembrance Service on Thursday morning.  It is 
always lovely when parents are able to join us for Worship in school. 

 

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Award – Poppy and Holly 
 

Christian Value – Logan, Daniel and Maisie 
 

Writer of the Week – Libby 
 

 


